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March 18, 2024  
 
Greetings SES School Family, 
 
Here at SES we are excited that 
spring is finally arriving this week. 
We are hopeful that this time of 
year brings much needed 
sunshine, daylight, and hopefully warmer 
temperatures. The children have enjoyed getting 
outside more for recess and taking some sensory walks 
around the outside of the school.  
 
Springtime is a time when we see nature coming back 
to life after the long winter months, and it reminds us 
that there is always a chance for new beginnings. This 
sense of hope can also inspire us to believe in change 
and our ability to make positive changes in our lives. 
 
There have been wonderful opportunities for our 
students through afterschool activities (At the Movies 

below) and field experiences. These events provide a 
shared learning opportunity and social connection for 
SES students.  What a pleasure it has been to see our 
students interacting with one another from different 
grades. They continue to  share in laughter and 
learning through attending live musical performances 
and participating in creative time with one another.  
 
SES is currently enrolling preschool and kindergarten 
students for the 2024-2025 academic year. As new and 
existing families join the SES family we want them to 
know that as a member of our growing SES Lion Pride, 
all our children are loved, nurtured, supported, and 
encouraged to be the best version of themselves.  
 
Warmest regards for a healthy and happy spring! 
Ann Knowles, Principal 
 

SES NEW WEBSITE: 
www.scotlandes.org 

DATES TO REMEMBER:    *Afterschool Calendar Separate 

 
Tuesday, March 19th – First Day of Spring  
 
Tuesday, March 26th  

• 6:30 PM School Readiness via Zoom 
 
Wednesday, March 27th  

• Field trip Gr. 4-6 Loos Ctr. For the Arts 
 
Thursday, March 28th  

• AM - PTO presents Sky Dome Planetarium  
• 2 PM March Madness  (Wear Gold or Blue) 

Basketball Game  Students  vs. Staff 
 

Friday, March 29th No School Good Friday 
 
Sunday, March 31st Easter  
 
Tuesday, April 2nd   

• 3:15 PM PTO Meeting in Café  
• 7:00 PM BOE Meeting in library 

 
FUTURE DATES TO REMEMBER: 
Friday, April 12th Early Release 1 PM  

 
Monday, April 15th – Friday, April 19th  

SPRING VACATION 
 
Monday, April 22nd Earth Day 
 
Tuesday, April 23rd   

• Field Trip Gr. 5 & 6 to N.E. Air Museum 
 
Monday, April 29th Gr. 2-4 1:30 PM Birds of Prey 
Presentation 
 
Tuesday, April 30th  

• 6:30 PM School Readiness via Zoom 
 
Tuesday, May 7th   

• 3:15 PM PTO Meeting in Café  
• 7:00 PM BOE Meeting in library 

 
Sunday, May 12th Mother’s Day 
 
Friday, May 17th PTO 3rd Annual BINGO 6 PM 

http://www.scotlandes.org/


      

 

 
If your child visits the health office and requires treatment or 
an assessment from the nurse, you will receive an encrypted 
email detailing the clinical documentation. You will also 
receive an email with the password that you will use to open 
any further emails from the health office. Most often these 
emails go straight to your inbox, but some servers may send 
it to a junk folder. Please add 
noreply@hosting.snaphealthcenter.com to your contacts list 
to ensure that you receive any emails from me sent via the 
SNAP health center. 
 
Email will be my primary method of contact, but I will 
continue to call parents/guardians for any serious concerns 
that need to be communicated in a timely manner. If you 
have any questions or concerns, please call the health office 
or email me at sst.rock@scotlandes.org. 
Be well,  
Nurse Sharon 
 
REMINDERS: 

▪ Keep your child home when sick and please call or email 
(sst.rock@scotlandes.org) as soon as you know your 
child will be out. This allows us to know that our 
students are safe at home with you. This way we don’t 
have to call parents and inquire as to the whereabouts 
of their child.  

▪ If you are planning on taking a family vacation, send an 
email to (aknowles@scotlandes.org) or a written note. 
The office will respond and will be able to document 
those days. 

▪ If a child is absent, please send in a note immediately 
upon their return.  

Our prekindergarten &  
kindergarten enrollment  
for the 2024-2025  
academic year is here.  
We remind all families  
to contact the front office,  
Mrs. Deb Wright directly at:  
(dwright@scotlandes.org)  
to make sure that any  
preschool age children that will be enrolling 
for the fall be included in our new enrollment.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

          PTO  
NEXT MEETING: 

TUESDAY, April 2, 2024    

at 3:15 PM Café 
We have future events 

planned and we need 
your help! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
ONGOING FUN…. 
 
 
Students in grades K-6 are completing their creating 
and designing of an invention in Maker Space with 
Mrs. Lisa Finley.  

 

BASK ET BALL

M ARCH M A DN ESS

SES 
5TH & 6TH 

GRADERS

SCOTLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

ANNUAL

SES 
STAFF

TH U RSD A Y  

M A RC H  2 8 TH
A T

2 : 0 0  PM  
I N  TH E G Y M

CO M E CHEER YO UR TEAM  O N !

DRI BBLE I T, PASS I T, WE WANT A BASKET!

VS

Afterschool Fun! St. Patrick’s Day Celebration with 
Irish Step Dancers and Feast of Corn Beef & treats. 
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